
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Thursday, 19th  March 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Covid 19 (Coronavirus)  

 

School will be open as normal for all children who are not self-isolating today and tomorrow.  

 We will be spending the day planning for next week, and the weeks beyond. We are still unclear what the 

implications are for our school exactly. The Local Authority is coordinating plans centrally and we will be 

working with them.  

As mentioned in yesterday’s letter, we are organising some homework packs for all children. We will 

provide more information on these by tomorrow.   

Please avoid calling us today for further information on how the school will be operating from Monday, as 

we are extremely busy. We will get this information to all of you ASAP. 

In the meantime, take care of each other.  For those of you who live local to the school there are a number 

of initiatives to organise local support for the vulnerable. These forums on Harringay Online provides a 

good starting point: Local Support  Local Group 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher  

 

 

https://www.harringayonline.com/forum/topics/coronavirus-in-harringay-a-practical-thread-about-looking-out-for?id=844301%3ATopic%3A1223751&page=4#comments
https://www.harringayonline.com/group/corona

